"Helping to maintain a healthy community"

Robert K. Weisdack, R.S., M.A., M.P.H. Health Commissioner

May 15, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

This office has been informed that the Geauga County Department of Water Resources will be installing sanitary sewers in the Henning Drive area of Chardon Township. The Geauga County Health District will not require For Sale of Property evaluation in those areas.

Once the sewers are installed and accessible, the owners will be required to connect to the sanitary sewer system.

However, if this department receives a written complaint about the sewage system at one of these homes, the Geauga County Health District may require that repairs be made the sewage system to abate the nuisance.

Please note: If the Geauga County Department of Water Resources decides not to install sanitary sewers in this area, any homes that have already been sold during this time will be required to have a For Sale of Property evaluation conducted by the health district.

For further information, contact this office at 440-279-1914.

Respectfully,

Michael Tusick, RS Registered Sanitarian

Geauga County Health District

470 Center Street, Bldg. 8 · Chardon, Ohio 44024 · 440-279-1900 www.geaugacountyhealth.org